The Coastal Conference held their meeting at St. John's Lutheran Church on September 22, 2018.
A total of 31 women were present. Everyone enjoyed a brunch meal provided by the ladies of St.
John's Lutheran Church. The program was on Water Missions International. A donation of $146
was given to Water Missions International. Becky Koch brought greetings from the SC WELCA
board. New officers were elected. The next meeting will be March 16, 2019 at St. Luke's in
Summerville, time to be determined at a later date.



